
Response to Kevin Cogan’s Emails on November 13, 2020 
 
CSN Members, 
 
The Board is not sure the purpose of Mr. Cogan’s emails, however, wants 
members to know the Board remains committed to serving all members and 
representing the interests of the entire association.  
 
We’ve done the following over the last couple of months in an attempt to 
alleviate Mr. Cogan’s concerns: 
 
 Trustee Elections --- Going forward a nominating committee will be 

responsible for presenting candidates at the annual meeting to allow all 
members to vote 

 3-Year Financial Comparison --- Providing a corrected comparison with the 
annual meeting minutes 

 FY20 Budget --- Posting the budget on the new CSN website 

 Audit --- Seeking an estimate from CSN’s CPA for an audit 

 Annual Meeting Minutes --- Summarizing what was covered during the annual 
meeting and posting the minutes on the CSN website 

 Transparency --- Creating the CSN website to keep members informed and 
putting the notes from the last Board Meeting on the site 

 
If any member has questions or concerns about CSN we encourage you to talk 
with or reach out to any Board Member.  
 
We feel CSN is a special place and hope you feel the same. 
 
CSN Board 
 


